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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SJR 23 would propose a constitutional amendment that would appear as a State Question on the 

2024 General Election ballot. The amendment would change terminology to clarify that only 

United States Citizens are qualified to vote in Oklahoma. The Oklahoma State Election Board 

does not anticipate a fiscal impact. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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